	Development Management Team,
London Borough of Camden,

Town Hall Extension,

Argyle Street,

London WC1 8ND


	Swain’s Lane R&NW Association,

C/o 28 Swain’s Lane,

London N66QR 

	
	8 May, 2015


Dear Sir,
Further comments on Application 2014/7171/P

This application seeks approval for a terrace on the second floor of the new extension to this building. 
The Swains Lane R&NW Association raised a number of objections in March, 2015 and has studied the recommendations in the Delegated Officer’s Report.  
While recognising the arguments put forward, it is surprising that this application to add to the building has been allowed to proceed, given the failure to comply with many of the s106 conditions attached to the approved application to convert the building to residential use.

There is particular concern regarding the potential impact of noise and disturbance to the residents of St. Albans Villas, especially the elderly Council tenants. In the light of this and if Members are inclined to support the application, we would ask that conditions should be attached to any approval regarding noise levels and that no alcohol be consumed on this terrace.

Yours sincerely,

John M Slater
Michael Zagor

John M Slater
Michael Zagor

Co-Chairmen, Swain’s Lane R&NW Association

